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Product Information (P11612)
Production Change Notice
Discontinuation of Series 97

Discontinuation of Series 97.

Due to declining market demand and the emergence of lower cost
alternatives, EAO will discontinue manufacturing the Series 97, printed circuit
board switches in 2016. There will be no direct replacement product offered.

The affected part numbers include and extend beyond what is listed in our
current price lists. Please see the table below for all applicable items:

97-041.007 97-351.037 97-920.8 97-931.6
97-061.007 97-352.037 97-920.81 97-931.8
97-081.007 97-353.037 97-920.82 97-931.9
97-320.037 97-360.037 97-920.83 97-932.2
97-320.A 97-361.037 97-920.84 97-932.4
97-320.C 97-362.037 97-921.2 97-932.5
97-321.037 97-363.037 97-921.4 97-932.6
97-321.A 97-370.037 97-921.5 97-932.7
97-321.B 97-371.037 97-921.6 97-951.0
97-322.037 97-372.037 97-921.7 97-951.2
97-323.037 97-373.037 97-927.2 97-951.4
97-323.A 97-380.037 97-927.4 97-951.5
97-330.037 97-381.037 97-927.5 97-951.6
97-330.A 97-382.037 97-927.6 97-951.8
97-330.C 97-383.037 97-927.7 97-951.9
97-330.D 97-908.9 97-929.7A 97-952.2
97-331.037 97-909.7 97-931.0 97-952.4
97-332.037 97-910.9 97-931.2 97-952.5
97-333.037 97-911.2 97-931.4 97-952.6
97-350.037 97-911.9 97-931.5 97-952.7

A phase out period will occur allowing for last time purchases.

= The last date we can accept orders for proper processing is October 14,

2016.

= Scheduled release dates for these orders are permitted up to December

31, 2016.

= After December 31, 2016, availability of these discontinued items will be

limited to only “in-house” existing stock until their depletion.
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